
Friday 15th September 2023 

Bankside Primary School Weekly Newsletter  

Welcome to our new school newsletter! 

 
Dear Bankside Families , 

Welcome to our new Bankside Primary School weekly newsletter! We 
will be sending the newsletter out to families on a Friday to celebrate 
children’s achievements, showcase all the incredible learning that has 
taken place and give families updates on what is happening at school.  

We hope that you will enjoy reading the newsletter and that it offers a 
window into your child’s day at Bankside Primary School.  

If you have any suggestions of items we can add to the newsletter then 
please let us know! 

Best wishes, 

Ms Broughton 

Headteacher Bankside Primary School and Children’s Centre 

Reminder: Timings of school day  

Morning gates open at 8.30am (school starts at 8.45am)  

 

 

Afternoon gates open at 3.15pm (gate closes at 3.30pm) 



 

Learning Cog focus—Reflection 

The children in Y4-Y6 that were chosen by their teacher this week 
to receive the award in our assembly: 

 

Well done to our winners this week in 

Blue, Indigo and Violet Base!  

Next week we will announce the winners 
from Orange, Yellow and Green Base! 

Autumn weather reminder! 

Please ensure your child wears a suitable coat to school 
as the weather starts to turn wetter and colder. 

 



Parent/Carer Welcome Meetings 

This week we have had our parent/carer meetings for Yellow, Green, 
Blue, Indigo and Violet Bases. This was an opportunity to meet your 

child’s Head of Year and to receive key information about your child’s 
day at school. Our Chef Manager Vicky, who runs the school kitchen, 

also prepared fresh fruit platters to showcase the school lunches 
that children are provided with whilst at school. Our Children’s Cen-
tre Team also had key information available to support families and 

signpost key services available to them.  

Reading at home! 

 

Please ensure that your child is reading regu-
larly at home. Regular reading at home allows 

your child to build on what they have learnt at 
school and encourages their enjoyment of 

books.  




